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February 13, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Mr. John Traversy 
Secretary General 
CRTC 
Ottawa ON  K1A 0N2 
 
Fax: 819-994-0218 
 
Dear Mr. Traversy: 
 
Re:  Notice of Consultation: CRTC 2013-19 
 Reference Numbers: 2012-1051-7 & 2012-0689-7 
 
On behalf of City Council and the people of Edmonton, Alberta’s Capital City, I fully endorse 
the application by All Points Bulletin TV in its efforts to introduce the All Points Initiative across 
the entire nation. 
 
There is no question this important program will tie into public safety programs everywhere.  
The ability to broadcast photos and videos of suspects and photos of missing persons to the entire 
country will greatly enhance the valuable services that all Canadian Police forces already 
provide. 
 
All Points Bulletin TV will be a most welcome addition to our airwaves. 

 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
 
Stephen Mandel 
Mayor 


